SYNOPSIS

Planning Advisory Committee Citizen Appointment

The Planning Advisory Committee has three citizen appointee members. One of these memberships expires March 31, 2019.

A notice was placed in the Amherst Newspaper on February 13, 2019 and on Town of Amherst social media advertising for this appointment, with a February 28, 2019 deadline for applications. We received one application.

MOTION:

That Council re-appoint Gordon Goodwin to the Planning Advisory Committee for a three-year term ending March 31, 2022.